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E-Newsletter 
 

Village of Innsbrook 
1835 Highway F, Innsbrook, MO 63390 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org      T: 636-745-8844 

 

Dear Innsbrook Community Member, 

The Village of Innsbrook understands there is a great deal of 

information that is currently being thrown at us at an alarming speed. 

We want all of our community members to know, we are all in this 

together. The Village of Innsbrook will strive to provide accurate 

information in the form of an E-Newsletter, like this one, on a 

weekly basis until we see a flattening of the curve of COVID-19. 

Please have patience with us and one another during these trying 

times. It is our hope, we will all make it through this pandemic 

unscathed. 

 

General Election Date Change 

Governor Parson Announced April 7 Municipal Elections are Postponed 

Until June 2 in Response to COVID-19. The Executive Order declares that 

ballots already printed for the April 7 election may be used at the 

postponed date of June 2. Voters who have attained the age of 18 by April 

7 will be allowed to cast a ballot. The Executive Order also states: The 

closing date to register to vote in this election remains March 11; The 

deadline for filing as a write-in candidate for office remains March 27 at 5 

p.m; The deadline to apply for an absentee ballot shall be May 20; In-

person absentee ballots may be cast until 5 p.m. on June 1; The deadline by 

which absentee ballots must be received by the election authority shall be 7 

p.m. on June 2; Military and overseas voters must request a ballot from an 

election authority by 5 p.m. on May 29, and the deadline for local election 

authorities to make ballots available to such voters is April 18. Military and 

overseas ballots must be received by the election authority by June 5. The 

Village encourages residents to contact the Warren County Clerk's office to 

arrange for absentee voting in order to keep our election polling judges and 

our residents safe. More information can be found on the Village website at 

https://www.villageofinnsbrook.org/ 
 

[Press Release. (2020, March 18). Retrieved from https://governor.mo.gov/] 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 7 

General Election [postponed 

until June 2, 2020] 

April 14 

Board of Trustees Meeting, 

5PM, Village Hall [Tentative] 

April 15 

Tax Day - Filing Due 

[Payments due on or before 

July 15] 

 

Important Websites 

Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) 

https://www.cdc.gov/ 

Missouri Department of 

Health & Senior Services 

(MoDHSS) 

https://health.mo.gov/       

24-hour hotline: 877-435-8411 

Missouri Governor,       

Michael Parson 

https://governor.mo.gov/ 

Missouri Secretary of State, 

John R. Ashcroft           

https://www.sos.mo.gov/ 
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More Important News 

Income Tax Deadline Change 

On March 18, 2020, the Treasury Department and the Internal Revenue 

Service announced that they are providing special payment relief to 

individuals and businesses in response to the COVID-19 Outbreak. The 

filing deadline for tax returns remains April 15, 2020. The IRS urges 

taxpayers who are owed a refund to file as quickly as possible. For those 

who can't file by the April 15, 2020 deadline, the IRS reminds individual 

taxpayers that everyone is eligible to request a six-month extension to file 

their return. Income tax payment deadlines for individual returns, with a 

due date of April 15, 2020, are being automatically extended until July 

15, 2020, for up to $1 million of their 2019 tax due. This payment relief 

applies to all individual returns, including self-employed individuals, and 

all entities other than C-Corporations, such as trusts or estates. IRS will 

automatically provide this relief to taxpayers. Taxpayers do not need to 

file any additional forms or call the IRS to qualify for this relief. More 

information can be found at https://www.irs.gov/coronavirus 
 

[Payment Deadline Extended to July 15, 2020. (2020, March 18). Retrieved 

from https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/payment-deadline-extended-to-july-15-

2020] 

Village Facebook Page 

If you currently have a Facebook account, please "Like" the Village of 

Innsbrook Facebook page. This page will provide information to our 

Community as it unfolds, between E-Newletter updates. 

How To Protect Your Family 

Know how it spreads: There is currently no vaccine to prevent 

Coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19); The best way to prevent illness is 

to avoid being exposed to this virus; The virus is thought to spread mainly 

from person-to-person - between people who are in close contact with one 

another (within about 6 feet) and through respiratory droplets produced 

when an infected person coughs or sneezes; These droplets can land in the 

mouths or noses of people who are nearby or possibly be inhaled into the 

lungs. 
 

Take Steps To Protect Yourself: Clean your hands often; avoid close 

contact with individuals. 
 

Take Steps To Protect Others: Stay home if you’re sick; Cover coughs 

and sneezes; Wear a facemask if you are sick; Clean and disinfect. 

[How to Protect Yourself. (2020, March 20). Retrieved from 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html] 

 

 

How To Reach Us 

Village Board of Trustees, 

Chairman Jeffry Thomsen  

(636) 745-8086 

Trustee1.Innsbrook@gmail.com 

Village Administrator/Clerk, 

Carla Ayala                        

(636) 745-8844 

carla.innsbrook@gmail.com 

 

How To Stay Informed 

Village Website: 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org 

Village Facebook Page: 

@villageofinnsbrookmo 

 

 

          

 


